(Published in the Topeka Metro News on February 14, 2022)
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE PROPOSED ESTABLISHMENT OF THE NOTO ARTS & ENTERTAINMENT
BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

The Governing Body of the City of Topeka, Kansas, by Resolution No. 9290 adopted on
February 8, 2022, has declared its intention to consider establishment of a Business
Improvement District for the NOTO Arts & Entertainment District pursuant to K.S.A.12-1781 et
seq. and as described in the Resolution, which can be accessed in the office of the City Clerk or

on the City’s website at: https://www.topeka.org/government/resolutions

A public hearing on the proposed establishment of the NOTO BID will be conducted in the City
Council Chambers, located at 214 S.E. 8™ Street, Topeka, Kansas, on March 15, 2022 at 6:00
p.m. or as soon thereafter as the order of business permits.
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